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  BROAD SQUARE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                     BROAD SQUARE 
LIVERPOOL 

L11 1BS 
          TELEPHONE No. 0151 226 1117 

 Website: www.broadsquareprimary.co.uk 
 Email: office@broadsquare.liverpool.sch.uk 

 
     Headteacher:  Mrs. Charlotte Foden 

 

Overall attendance 93.6%  

Early Years winning class Nursery with 91.5% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 2M 99.1% (WOW!!) 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 3S 93.3% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 5R 94.2% 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
My apologies for not getting our newsletter out on Friday.  Last week we had a great start to the new 
half term.  Here are a few key dates for you to be aware of: 
 
We will be marking World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. Fancy dress (book characters) is 
optional for the children, or children are welcome to come in to school in pyjamas under the theme 
‘Bed time stories’.  This year we are moving away from potatoes and asking the children (if they want 
to get involved) to decorate a toilet roll holder as a book character.  These should come into school 
before or on World Book Day and we will display in our school library.  Here are some examples: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be marking ‘Wear Blue for Bobby’ day on Wednesday 13th March.  Here children are 
invited to wear their own clothes for school, including something blue.  We ask for a donation of £1, or 
whatever families can afford.  All money will be donated to The Bobby Colleran Trust to help them 
continue their work towards making our roads safer and preventing tragedies.   
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Easter celebrations – Nursery, reception, year 1 and year 2 pupils are holding an Easter 
Bonnet competition.  Children can make their own Easter Bonnet; they will have a 
parade and we will select winning entries. 
KS2 (years 3-6) are also welcome to make a Bonnet, alternatively they can design and 
make/decorate an egg for their competition. These should be brought into school on the 

last day of term: Thursday 28th March.  More details will be sent out closer to the time.  
 
 
 
 
Parents evenings: Next half term parents evening will be held on Wednesday 20th and Thursday 
21st March.  Again, more details will be sent out closer to the time.  Our year 6 parents are having an 
early parents evening this week.   
 
Cross Country 
 
The Liverpool Schools Cross Country League resumes tonight after the winter break.  The 5th race of 
the season is at Sefton Park-we wish all of our runners that are representing the school the best of 
luck.   
 
Happy News 
 
Our wonderful Miss Buckley got married over half term and we send her and her new husband all of 
our love and best wishes for a happy future.  Miss Buckley is now Mrs Lester; however she will still 
use her old name for this school year as to not confuse our reception children, parents or me mid-way 
through the year.     
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.   
 
Kind regards,   
 

Mrs Foden 

 
Headteacher 
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